TRILOGY OPERATING,INC.
P.0. BOX 7606
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79708

September 29, 2008
NMOCD
Hobbs District
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

HOBBS (i

Lea Co., NM

Mr. Mark Whitaker,

I am in receipt of your letter dated September 15, 2008 with regards to the above captioned well. Please be advised
that the well sign was found and returned to the well, the fence has been reinstalled and rods/tbg has been removed
from location. The well is ready for your re-inspection

Please advise if [ can be of further assistance?

20-025~-27457

Sincerely,

M’1k7e Mooney
President
432-686-2027
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